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I urge you to do your job and represent the interests of the people of Oregon. With 

the increases in cost of living and the inability of many Oregonians to keep up with 

these costs and for the many folks that pay ever increasing taxes, it’s unconscionable 

to keep funds which the people voted to be returned to them.  


